
NOTICE 
Inquiry into Water Resource Management and Planning 

Charges 
EXTENSION OF INQUIRY 

 
The Treasurer has approved an extension for the Economic Regulation Authority to deliver 
the final report for its inquiry into water resource management and planning charges to  
29 October 2010. 

The extension was required to allow the Department of Water to provide more information on 
the costs of its water resource management and planning activities, and for the Authority to 
undertake further analysis of the Department’s efficient costs. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Dr Ursula Kretzer 
Manager, References and Research 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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